

3190 Airport Drive Gulf Shores, Alabama 36542 P.O.Box 919 Gulf Shores, Alabama 36547 Phone: 251.967.3968 Fax: 251.967.4403

March 7, 2016

The Honorable Robert Craft, Mayor City of Gulf Shores PO Box 299 Gulf Shores, AL 36547

Dear Mayor Craft:

The Airport Authority has been briefed on the City's multi modal access Tiger grant application. The lack of needed transportation infrastructure has been impeding our ability to accommodate demand for new businesses for some time now.

We see this project as vital to the development of the Aviation and Business Park and as having a positive impact on the community and airport. Also allowing for and eliminating longstanding obstacles to economic growth of the area.

Please be advised that the Gulf Shores Airport Authority supports the City's proposed development plan and if we can be of any service, please so advise.

Sincerely,

Vic Roberts, Chairman

Airport Authority of Gulf Shores

Jack Edwards National Airport